Teri Lehrke, WCPC, City Clerk
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
Phone (608) 789-7510

Fax (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse.org

December 10, 2018

Bernard Buchner
3001 Youngsdale Ave
La Crosse WI 54603

Dear Mr. Buchner:

This is in response to your communication offering to donate a small parcel of land at 400
Milwaukee St. to the City of La Crosse,

The Board of Public Works considered your communication on December 10%, and while they
appreciated the offer, the Board voted to decline.

In addition, the Board recommended that the adjacent property owner be contacted, as they may
have an interest in the parcel. The adjacent property owner is Mathy Construction, and the
individual to contact is Rob Kudick. His email address is rob.kudick@mathy.com

Thank you again for your offer.
Sincerely,

Teri Le ge,{

hr CPC
City Clerk




